GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

October 8, 1972 School Basement

Terry Boaz opened the m eting. All members, Charles Birkla, and five visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved for payment. Thetressurs's report shows \$786.83 in GereralFund, \$1,864.99 in M V H Fund and \$1,023.30 in CCIF; all funds totaling \$3,675.12.

Robert Gibson stated that some lots should be cut.

The State Board of Health has given us permission to hookup 300 additional homes. It was moved by Robert Gibson and seconded by Donald Uhl that Mrs. Reisert's development be given as many as 200 hookups, Sprigler 80, and McKown 20, if the hookups are needed in a reasonable length of time. All voted yes. Mrs. Reisert agreed to give the ground for the water tower.

Robert Gibson stated that Midwest Engineers will give us a preliminary sewer report in about 45 days.

Mr. Peters on the Evans Jacobi road requested water service for his home and possibly 5 to 7 other hookups on the road. The line would have to be extended 2,500 feet. If done at his expense and to our specifications, the water company with the approval of the State Board of Health will service this area.

Hanzel Marclay requested a street light near his home to benefit 3 or 4 houses and intersection. He also requested a street light at the

October 8, 1972 Page (2)

GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

Intersection of U.S. 150 and the entrance to Parkland Heights. Donald Uhl moved and Robert Gibson seconded that the town add the two (2) new lights to our street lights. All voted yes.

Donald Uhl moved that the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted.

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-Treasurer

Terry Boaz

Board President

llj/Gej